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Dear Parents / Carers,  

In the 2023/24 academic year, we launched our Notable Achievements form via the Arthur Terry website, with 
the aim of learning more about some of the incredible things our students achieve outside of school. Last 
academic year we received nearly 130 submissions, detailing some wonderful things our students had 
achieved. We learnt about students involved in drama performance, sporting achievements in a host of 
different sports, charity and voluntary work, fundraising, acts of kindness and so many more.  

We ensured that we celebrated these successes in school. In some cases that was a congratulations from the 
relevant pastoral and leadership staff, an invite to an in-school praise event, a mention in assembly or a 
certificate to mark their wonderful achievements.  

As the launch was such a success, we wanted to ensure that for the 2024/25 academic year we keep that 
momentum going and encourage families to share positive news with us, so we can celebrate / share that in 
school. We know our students devote an incredible amount of time to their extra-curricular interests and we 
love to hear about them.  

So, if you would like to share any positive news with us, the form can be found in the ‘Parents’ section of the 
AT website, or alternatively a direct link to the form is here: https://forms.office.com/e/MSU8Ckbw2u. Please 
note that we will assume by submitting the form you are happy for this information to be shared within our 
school community and via our media channels. We will not use any details such as surnames when sharing.  

Finally, if you have any pictures that you would be happy for us to share within school and/or via our media 
channels, we would be delighted to receive them. Please send these to: yuddin@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk with 
the student's full name, so these can be cross-referenced to the information shared via the form. You should 
be able to see a number of these shared throughout the academic year via our media platforms.  

Thank you in advance, and we can’t wait to celebrate a whole range of new achievement throughout the 
academic year.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr D Holliday  

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

Key Stage Leader - Year 8 

Teacher of Physical Education 
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